
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:25:41	PM	
	
As	retired	Mechanical	Engineer	I	strenuously	support	the	doubling	of	the	Feed-in	
tariff.		It	should	close	to	the	Off-Peak	tariff.		Doubling	the	Feed-in	to	around	14	
cents/kWh	will	more	encourage	people	to	install	more	solar	panels.		Then	when	
battery	prices	fall,	people	will	install	them	to	smooth	out	their	peak	domestic	
loads.		They	will	reduce	the	need	for	more	base	load	stations	and	gas	turbines	to	
handle	peak	loads.	
So	please	make	the	Feed-in	tariff	attractive	for	making	solar	more	attractive	
housing	and	businesses,	to	get	us	ready	for	local	generation	and	distribution.	
	
Alan	Parker		
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